
2022 Swan Hill - STATUS AS AT 8.11.2021 

At this stage 2022 Swan Hill is going ahead. 

At this point in time, the local Swan Hill area is more than 92% fully vaccinated. 

Revised closing date for team entries is Monday 15th November 2021. 

The Victorian State Government Event settings: 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/public-events 

Stipulates that this is now a fully vaccinated tennis event. 

To play in this event you are required to be fully vaccinated. This applies to all partners and/or 

support staff. 

Masks must be worn in all indoor areas except when eating and drinking. 

 

Please check with your state organiser if you have any concerns. 

The latest information from the Victorian State Government can be found here: 

https://www.health.vic.gov.au/covid-19/directions-issued-by-victorias-chief-health-officer 
  
We will also have the Home Rapid Antigen Test Kit available. It will be available to everyone. 
 
Opening Ceremony & Cocktail Party 
Please be aware that because of the venue being used only fully vaccinated players will be allowed 
to attend this event. 
 
Closing Presentation Dinner 
Please be aware that because of the venue being used only fully vaccinated players will be allowed 
to attend this event. 
 
Other Social Functions 
Because food and beverages will be served only fully vaccinated players will be allowed to attend 
these events. 
 
Clubs, Restaurants, Bars etc. 
These facilities will only be accessible to those fully vaccinated. 
 
Team Sections and Gradings 
Because of the reduced number of teams nominating so far, due to of COVID-19, each player needs 

to be aware that several age groups may be combined, and that there is likely to be only 1 section in 

each age group. This could lead to a varying standard of tennis in each section. Unfortunately, there 

is nothing that we can do about it. These are unusual times. 

Let’s all get together, enjoy being on the court, socialising and having fun again. 
 
Our underlying concern is for the welfare of our players. 
 
If you have any queries whatsoever, please contact the Organising Committee Chairperson 
Mike Evans 
Mje1703@gmail.com 
0411 885 596 
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